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The proposal to end mail-in voting is a blatant attempt to corrupt Oregon's voting and 

disenfranchise the most vulnerable of our population. Mail-in voting has worked for 

decades and there is no evidence of any kind of voter fraud. Changing the system as 

it now stands would cost money, create confusion, and make it more difficult for 

people to vote. Oregon has a chance to continue to be a state that stands up for its 

citizens and protects their access to fair elections, changing our process would 

undermine that. 


